
Vietnam Veterans of America
Sammy L. Davis Chapter 295

“When we give cheerfully and accept gratefully, everyone is blessed.”

― Maya Angelou

IMPORTANT:

● February Meeting will be next Wednesday the 8th.
● Our first Saturday meeting is on the 11th at 11:00 am

○ We hope you will be able to attend one or both meetings! Snacks
will be served!

● The Bunker is at Roudebush VA Hospital 5 days a week. Let’s show our
support to them!

○ Big thank you to all the workers and our volunteers. If interested in
volunteering, please see Holly!

● February 24th is “ Veteran’s Assistance Day” from 11:00 am-2:00 pm
○ This will be at the Fort Harrison Veteran’s Center
○ We will have representatives from VBA, VHA, VVA, VFW, AM Legion,

NCA, Service Officers, and IDVA.
○ We would love to see high attendance!

BE WELL AND GOD BLESS!


